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April 6, 2012
University Researcher, PhD
123 University Avenue
Portland, OR 97201
Dear University Researcher
This letter is to confirm the Metropolitan Planning Organization’s commitment to provide funds for your proposed NTIC project, “Improving Transportation Modeling Methods.” MPO will provide cash match up to a total of $65,000. 

Please note that before the project begins, we must execute an agreement between Portland State University and MPO.
Sincerely,

Bob Johnson
cc. Jennifer Dill, Hau Hagedorn, NITC
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